THE OLIVE BRANCH CHRISTIAN COUNSELLING SERVICE

14 St Clement Street

Winchester

Hampshire

S023 9HH

Telephone: 01962 842858

e-mail: secretary@theolivebranch.org.uk
www.theolivebranch.org.uk

Mr. Brenda
Clerk to the
15 The Heath
Denmead
Waterlooville PO7 6JT

arish council of Tichbourne

31 August 2018
Dear Mr. Gibbs

We would like to thank the Parish Council of Tichbourne so much once again for
your very generous donation of £300, to support our work as counsellors.

As you are aware the Olive Branch relies entirely on donations from clients,
churches, friends, grants and fund raising activities.

We pride ourselves on seeing clients as quickly as possible and will see almost
anyone without exception, from any background, religion, or ability to pay.
Currently we are seeing around 60 clients a week, the counselling provided by
volunteer counsellors.

We hope that a session every week will provide a non-judgemental, empathetic and
secure time for our clients to recover and regain their confidence and self esteem
which will enable them to manage their day to day lives, for example by returning to
work.

Thank you so much for your continuing support.
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Janette Finn
Fund raiser
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